KDP Service Trip to Native American Reservation School in Arizona
APPLICATION Due Wednesday December 21. 2016
TRIP DATE
Sunday April 30, 2016 Sunday May 7, 2016

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Name:

Address:

Phone #:

Email:

Do you have Facebook? If yes, please make sure you are on the KDP FB
group.

Will you be taking Summer semester classes?

How many Native Reservations have you had experience with?

Please describe those experiences

What are your expectations for this experience/trip?




What concerns do you have about this experience/trip?

Meetings held for this trip will be mandatory. It is our intent to set up meeting times that
will be conducive to all who are going. You must attend or be a part of all fundraising
efforts toward this trip. A portion of this trip will be out of pocket expense. The more we
can make at the fundraiser events, the less out of pocket expenses each participant will
have to put forth. 6-9 students will be chosen for this trip. Summer semester
consideration is important to keep in mind.

Please include a letter of recommendation from someone NOT in your
family. Please have them email it to me at walsh4489@gmail.com

Please submit a 1-2 page summary of why you want to go on this trip & this
application to walsh4489@gmail.com and ejohnson@emich.edu and
melanie.maggetti@gmail.com or mail it to: Kathy Walsh 6052 Brighton
Lake Rd Brighton MI 48116 MUST be post marked by the due date. (Dec

21) INTERVIEWS WILL BE HELD ON Saturday Jan 14th.

Please email me if you have any questions. walsh4489@gmail.com

The information submitted on this form and in the essay is true and accurate
to the best of my ability.

Signature

Print Name
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